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PROTECT YOUR FAMILY  PROTECT YOUR LIFE 

You are invited to attend a 

Community Protection Planning  

Information Session for Broulee and Mossy Point 

PREPARE. ACT. SURVIVE   

 

MEETING DATE & TIME 

The Broulee Mossy Point Community Protection Plan Information sessions will be held: 

4-6pm Saturday 11 January 2014 Broulee Rural Fire Brigade Station, Broulee Road, Broulee 

And 

4-6pm Saturday 1 February 2014 near the Muffin Shop Pacific Street, Mossy Point 

Come along and meet members from Broulee Rural Fire Brigade and the Community Protection Planning 

Team (NSW Rural Fire Service, Eurobodalla Shire Council). 

Please contact Kelwyn White on 4472 0600 or Kelwyn.White@rfs.nsw.gov.au for any further information. 

 
INFORMATION FOR ALL RESIDENTS 

Bush fires are largely unpredictable – they can occur at any time, any where and, depending on the prevailing 

conditions, can travel quickly and erratically.  

This means that anyone could be affected. 

To develop the Community Protection Plan we will discuss: 

 where we live, what it means, what you can expect 

 bush fire survival plan 

 property preparedness 

 personal preparedness 

 staying informed. 

 

So come along to a session to: 

 Meet your local Rural Fire Brigade members 

 have your questions answered about the plan   

 talk about these issues with your neighbours, and 

 gain an appreciation of the role all of us must play to                                  

help prepare ourselves and our properties against the                                                                                 

threat of bushfire. 

 

In the meantime, for further bush fire-related information, visit www.rfs.nsw.gov.au 

We look forward to meeting you! 
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